Prescription drugs — FYI

Did you know that prescription drugs are becoming the number one drug of
choice for young people to abuse and that they find them in their own
home or in that of a relative?

If you have prescription drugs that you are no longer taking bring them to
me and | will dispose of them for you. | often get large quantities from
older people who have drawers filled with prescription bottles. You don’t
have to worry about them any longer. Put them in a bag and call me or
drop them off. | will be happy to disposes of them for you.

If you prefer to do it yourself there is a secure drop box at the Lyon County
Sheriff office in Marshall.
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